## City of

ORILLIA CITY CENTRE 50 ANDREW ST S SUITE 300 ORILLIA ON L3V 7T5



Office of the Mayor

**Orillia** 

TELEPHONE Email:

(705) 326-1177 mayor@orillia.ca

Tuesday, March 24, 2015

Brad Woodside President Federation of Canadian Municipalities 24 Clarence St Ottawa ON K1N 5P3

Dear Mr. Woodside,

Regarding correspondence from the Canadian Union of Postal Workers: A request for Support to Save Canada Post was presented to a meeting of Council held on February 9, 2015.

At that time, Council adopted the following resolution:

"THAT the Council of the City of Orillia ask the Federation of Canadian Municipalities to request that the federal government consult with the public about what kind of postal service they need before allowing Canada Post to make such major changes to public postal service."

Sincerely,

Steve Clarke,

Mayor, City of Orillia

SC/ct

Cc CUPW